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Dear Members and Friends: 
 
Woody Allen was once quoted as saying, "Eighty percent of success is 
showing up."  This is the time of the year where we as members of the 
Trenton Chapter achieve some of our success.  The Spring Symposium is 
right around the corner on April 29th at the Wyndham Garden Hotel in 
downtown Trenton.  Help us be a success by registering and 
participating.  Be a success by inviting someone who is not a member to 
come along and enjoy the educational benefits and the social 
camaraderie of this year's event. It's going to be a great one.  People may 
forget what you've said, or what you did, but they never forget how you 
make them feel.  One way to make people remember and want to be a 
part of our chapter is making them feel like they belong.  Someone 
cannot begin to feel like they belong until they are invited to be a part of 
what we do.  
 
The annual Chapter Awards dinner is fast upon us. Please join us in 
some great food, a fun time and a celebration of the special recognition 
of those members who have been chosen for their efforts in making the 
chapter's events run smoothly, and helping us to bring to the 
membership quality educational and social events, and those events 
which show that we, as a group, truly care about the mission of AGA and 
the Trenton Chapter, and making ourselves better. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Audrey Tyndall-Hoyle 
Trenton Chapter President 

M e s s a g e  f r o m  t h e  p r e s i d e n t  

April 2016 
NEWSLETTER 
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AGA Important Dates: 
 

Date   Event Name   Location    CPEs 

Get Social!  AGA Trenton Chap-

ter is on Facebook!  Come join us 

in this cyber community, "Like" us 

now!   

 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/AGA-Trenton-Chapter/531861283584888 

 

 

 

SAVE THIS DATE! 

April 29, 2016 

Spring Symposium 

Wyndham Garden Hotel 

1 W. Lafayette St. 

Trenton, NJ 08608 

REGISTER NOW:  

http://www.agatrenton.com/current-eventsseminars.html 

04/29/2016 Spring Symposium Wyndham Garden Hotel 

1 W. Lafayette St. 

Trenton, NJ 08608 

7 

05/18/2016 Awards Dinner @ 5:30 pm Villa Mannino Ristorante 

73 Route 130 North 

Bordentown, New Jersey 

 - 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/AGA-Trenton-Chapter/531861283584888
http://www.agatrenton.com/current-eventsseminars.html
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ASSETS:        LIABILITIES AND EQUITY:   

             

Cash -  Savings (BOA)  $12,177.38  Accounts Payable   $886.00 

Cash  - Checking (BOA) 9,669.52  Deferred Income  0.00 

Accts Rec. Symp/mtg/Sem 0.00        

PrePaid Expenses  2,750.00  Fund Balance  23,710.90 

             

TOTAL ASSETS    $24,596.90  TOTAL L&E     $24,596.90 

AGA—Trenton Chapter 
Balance Sheet as of 3/31/16 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

AGA Trenton Chapter - Annual Awards Dinner 
 
 

Location: Villa Mannino Ristorante, 73 Route 130 North, Bordentown,  

  New Jersey 

 

Date: Wednesday, May 18, 2016 

 

Time: 5:30 p.m. 

 

Cost:  Members - $35/Non-Members - $40 
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THANK YOU FOR ATTENDING! 
 

 
AGA 2ND ANNUAL BOWLING EVENT 
 

Thanks to everyone who came out for our networking event! We were happy to see AGA 

members, professionals, and college students from TCNJ! Please be sure to visit our 

website for more information about our association and how to become a member-

www.agatrenton.com! More pictures from our event can be seen on our Facebook page: 

https://www.facebook.com/AGA-Trenton-Chapter-531861283584888/ 
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About the Paul Vidunas Memorial Fund  

 

The Paul Vidunas Memorial Fund was 

established in 1998 shortly after the death of 

then Trenton Chapter President Paul Vidunas.  

During his lifetime, Paul was very involved in 

community service as an enthusiastic volunteer 

for various community based organizations.  

The establishment of a fund that would support 

a variety of community service groups seemed 

a fitting tribute to this memory.   

 

 

Each year a different recipient is selected to receive funds collect 

throughout the Chapter’s program year.  The charity for this year’s Paul 

Vidunas fund is the Sunshine Foundation.  For information about the 

charity: http://sunshinefoundation.org/ 

 

 

The Trenton Chapter AGA holds drawings at monthly meetings and 

educational events to raise funds for the Paul Vidunas Memorial Fund.  For 

more information on how you can contribute to this worthy cause contact 

the AGA Trenton local chapter now at http://www.agatrenton.com/

contact.cfm 

 

http://sunshinefoundation.org/
http://www.agatrenton.com/contact.cfm
http://www.agatrenton.com/contact.cfm
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Thank you to all our 2015-2016 season newsletter sponsors! 

KPMG LLP, the U.S. audit, tax and ad-

visory services firm, operates from 87 

offices with more than 23,000 employ-

ees and partners throughout the U.S. 

Our purpose is to turn knowledge 

into value for the benefit of our cli-

ents, our people, and the capital mar-

kets. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The mission of the Mercer County Im-

provement Authority (MCIA) is to serve 

the needs of Mercer County improving 

the quality of life for the residents by 

providing programs and services for the 

County, Municipalities, school and fire 

districts, and not-for-profits in the areas 

of financing, project management, rede-

velopment, solid waste and recycling. 

 

 

 

 

Today's Mercadien focuses on team work and effectively allocating resources to be 

responsive to each client's needs. The Mercadien Group is a family of distinct com-

panies created to serve the diverse and sophisticated needs of our clients in a capac-

ity far greater than any single organization can offer. The group is comprised of six 

individual companies situated in one location, providing accounting, auditing, tax 

planning and compliance, management consulting, technology, wealth management, 

outsourcing, and investment banking services. We are a group of trusted advisors 

working in one place, sharing a broad knowledge base, and creating seamless solu-

tions to meet your personal and business objectives. 
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Membership 
 

AGA members form a diverse group of individuals--from students to entry-level employees to senior ex-

ecutives and elected officials--working for local and state governments, school districts and retirement sys-

tems, colleges and universities, federal agencies and public accounting firms.  

Whatever your role in government financial management, AGA offers a membership package tailored to 

meet your professional needs and interests. 

 

AGA Member Types:  
 

Full Government Member  
This class of membership requires three or more years of government experience, involving the profes-

sional performance of financial management activities in an operational, administrative and/or supervisory 

capacity. This class is also available to individuals with similar experience outside the government who are 

engaged in educational activities having the same objectives as the Association, or who have made a contri-

bution toward the improvement of government financial management. $100 national + 5 local/year. 

 

Private Sector Member  
This class of membership is available to individuals working for commercial activities/ventures that are 

actively engaged in and support AGA's purpose and objectives. $160 + $5 local/year.  

 

Early Career Member  
This class of membership is available to government employees with less than three years experience. $45 

+ $5 local/year.  

 

Student Member Student:  
This class of membership is available to college/university students. $30 + $5 local/year. 

 

Retired: 
This class of membership is available to AGA members who have permanently retired and are not working. 

$35 + $5 local/year. 

 

Membership Link:  

https://www.agacgfm.org/Membership/overview.aspx 

https://www.agacgfm.org/Membership/overview.aspx
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2015-2016 Chapter Officers and Directors 

 

President: Audrey Hoyle 

President-Elect, Education: Kiersten Kokotajlo 

Immediate Past President/Nominating Committee Chair: 

Guy Tassi 

Vice President of Admin/Finance/Program 

William Challice 

Vice President of Membership: Robert Rizzo 

Treasurer: Dave Kaschak 

Secretary: Christopher Schwartz 

Accountability Outreach Chair: T.B.D. 

Communications: Nikki Pennacchio 

Sponsorship: Michael Hoyle 

Audio Conferences: Michelle Blatt & Susan Davis 

Fall Seminar: Audrey Hoyle 

Spring Symposium: Christine Muller 

Chapter Recognition: William Challice 

CGFM Chairperson (Trenton Chapter): Margarita Stanislavskaya 

Regional Vice President: Joe Connolly 

Community Service: By Committee 

Awards: Christopher Schwartz 

Regional & Chapter Early Career: Kiersten Kokotajlo 

Budget/Finance: Dave Kaschak 

Newsletter: Andrew Bishop 

Historian: Rose Todaro 

By-Laws: Michael Hoyle 
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By mail:   AGA-Trenton 

                 PO Box 536 

                 Trenton, NJ 08604 
 

Via e-mail:   agatrentoninfo@agatrenton.com 

Like us on facebook:   https://www.facebook.com/pages/
AGA-Trenton-Chapter/531861283584888 

 

Visit our website:   http://www.agatrenton.com/ 
 
 

Contact us 

N e w s l e t t er  s u g g es t i o n s  

FEEDBACK WANTED! 

Please feel free to offer any comments or suggestions for the news-

letter’s design, format, or style.  We look forward to hearing from 

you! 

Please note that we are a GREEN Chapter 

 

Check out our Citizen Centric Report  
“A Report to Our Members" 

http://www.agatrenton.com/AGACCR-2014-15.pdf 

mailto:agatrentoninfo@agatrenton.com
https://www.facebook.com/pages/AGA-Trenton-Chapter/531861283584888
https://www.facebook.com/pages/AGA-Trenton-Chapter/531861283584888
http://www.agatrenton.com/
http://www.agatrenton.com/uploads/5/8/6/5/58657977/aga_ccr_2014-2015.pdf

